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AstiVita Initial Public Offer to close on 27 November 2009 
 
 
Enthusiastic shareholder support for the AstiVita share offer has enabled directors to close the offer early 
and bring forward the listing date anticipated to be 16 December 2009. 
 
The Priority Offer to Tamawood shareholders will close at 5pm (AEST) on 27 November 2009. 
 
Applications for New Shares under the Prospectus dated 20 October 2009 will also close on 27 November 
2009. 
 
The overwhelming demand for shares under the Priority Offer will result in some scale-back of allocations 
to accommodate the minimum shareholder spread required to satisfy the listing requirements for admission 
to the ASX.  
     
The anticipated listing date is now 16 December 2009. 
 
ENDS 
 
For further details please contact Kerry Daly on 0418 791 888 or Lev Mizikovsky on 0412 848 222. 
 
 


